
Spring Assembly 2025 District 7 Report 
 
It’s never dull in District 7. In March, we held our Serenity Weekend with the option of staying 
overnight for the first time since Covid in 2020. I’m happy to say that many of us did end up 
staying the night and we lucked out with fantastic weather along with great speakers and 
breakout sessions. We also discovered that we have quite a few members in our District that 
are pretty talented, despite the name of our “No Talent, Talent Show.” The following month we 
put on our annual Birthday Celebration. The Al-Anon and AA speakers for the event were a 
dynamic couple from Omaha, Bridgie and Dan. I especially appreciated Dan, the AA speaker, 
mentioning how important Al-Anon is and how we have helped his recovery. The turnout for the 
event was fantastic and the baskets we raffled off raised over $1,000 to support our Service 
Center. Next month we will be having an open Alateen meeting to help encourage parents to 
bring their teens and for other Al-Anon members to consider becoming an AMIAS. I will share 
more on that in my next report. 
 
Grateful to be of Service, 
 
Ashley C. 
District 7 Representative 


